
 
 

U N I T E D   N A T I O N S                                  N A T I O N S   U N I E S   

               

 

United Nations Mission in Liberia 

UNMIL 

Monrovia, Liberia 

 

Request for Expression of Interest (EOI) 

 

Subject: Provision, installation and maintenance of Antenna Tower   

 

Date of this EOI:  25 September 2012 

 

Closing Date for Receipt of EOI at UNMIL:  15 October 2012  

 

Reference No.: MIL/EOI13-24/RT 

 

Address EOI by fax for the Attention of:  The Vendor Registration Officer 

 

Fax Number:  +1 917 367 5879/ +1 212 963 9924 

 

E-mail Address:  procurement-unmil@un.org 

 

By Hand-delivery: Starbase, Block F2, Bushrod Island, Monrovia 

 

Description of Requirements: 

UNMIL seeks to engage the services of qualified companies for the provision of 

Antenna Towers; specifically to install, commission and maintain Microwave radio 

antennas (point to point links) and VHF radio repeaters within Liberia for UNMIL. These 

structures would form an integral part of the communications infrastructure that 

provide critical support to the UNMIL missions’ operational requirements, and must be 

reliable in order to handle the expected requirements of the Missions.  

  

1. Companies responding to this EOI must : 

 

 Confirm that they are willing and capable to provide the required 

services above; 

 Provide copies of business registration and licenses as applicable, to 

perform the required services; 

 Provide latest financial statement demonstrating sufficient financial 

solidity to enter into a contract for the required services; 

 Provide detailed company profile demonstrating sufficient experience 

in the provision of the required services; 

 Provide written references from major clients on past performance. 

             

2. Expression of interest not addressing the above criteria to the satisfaction of 

UNMIL shall not be considered for invitation to tender. Companies interested 

in being considered for invitation to the tender must submit a written 

Expression of Interest, including the information requested above. 

 

3. Please note that there is no guarantee that UNMIL will have such a 

requirement in future, nor that by responding to this EOI companies will be 

invited to any future tender. 
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